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County of St. Paul No. 19 
 

November 4, 2013 

 

5015-49 Avenue 

St. Paul, AB T0A 3A4 

Canada 

 

Re: Cross Country Provincials 

 

Dear Council Members: 

 

École Mallaig School serves the communities of Mallaig, Ashmont, St.Lina, Goodridge, Therien 

and St. Vincent. It is a dual track school from ECS to grade 12 with an enrolment of 250 students. 

 

In the past, the County of St. Paul No. 19 has donated money to our school for sending teams to 

provincial competitions which has always been appreciated. This year, we were able to send sixteen 

athletes to provincial cross-country in Drayton Valley on October 18th and 19th and capture the 1A 

provincial banner. If the County is still in a position to donate funds to École Mallaig School for 

sending athletes to these championships, we would greatly appreciate your support. 

 

Thank you very much for considering our request. 

 

If you have any questions please do not hesitate to contact me at the school (635-3858). 

 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

Brad Tillapaugh 

Athletic Director 

École Mallaig School. 

 


